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DIGITAL PARf,NTING

The Deparhnent of Infomration and Colununicatlon Technologl (DICT) Mindamo Cluster 2 will be
conducting a webinar'Digital P.rcnaing" on November 4. 2021 at I:00pm - 5 00pm via google meel and or
zoom platform. Interested participa teachers, GPTA officials and parents are requred to confirm the
attendanc€ lhrough onLne registration form lrLi- :ir t\ \lL l'l.i it!,irt.!,1, r

VICTORIA . GAZO, PhD. CESO V

+
Schools Div on Superintendent

Purok5, Casisan& Malaybalay City
Telef (088)314{094
tmil: Malaybalay.clty@gntail.com
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COI\41\,IUNICATIONS TECH N OLOGY

Octobs 25, 2021

DR, VICTORIA V. GAZO
Schools Division Superintendent
Departsnent of Education - Division of Malaybalay City
lYalaybalay City, Bukidnon

Dear Dr. Gazo:

Greetings from the Department of Information and Communications Technology!

The Department of lnformation and Communications Technology (DICf) is mandated to ensure
the rights of indMduals to privacy and confidentiality of their personal information; ensure the
security of critical ICT infrastructure including information assets of the govemment, individuals,
and businesses; and provide oversight over agencies goveming and regulating the ICT sector
and ensure consumer protection and welfare, dab privacy and security, foster competition, and
the growth of the ICT sector. The protection of individuals in cyberspace and part of this is
heightening the awareness of Internet users on the importance of Cybersecurity.

The DICT lYindanao Cluster 2 will be conduding a webinar on *Digibl ParEnting" on
taorreflta.+ 2aiU from l:Oopm to sEOOpm via the Google Meet and/or Zoom platform. This
b-aining aims to bring ethical values in terms of guidance to children and enhance Ere knowledge
on how to get securcd online, and get more information about policies and different ways that
you could contribute positively as an individual.

ln line with this, u/e would like to ask your assistance in inviting the teachers and GPTA of your
Division to join us wi$ this undedaking. We only have a limited number of slots for this webinar;
hence, we are requesting that they confirm their attendance and register on or before l{ovemb€r
4 2021.

For confirmation, please have them accomplish our online registration form thru
http://bit.lv/MC2webinarReoistration

Should you require further information, you may contact the Cybersecurity Focal Person - DIfi
Mindanao Ouster 2 - Mr. Ramon Erlo Luchana through email edo.fuchana@db.gov,ph

Thank you and we hope to hear from you soon

Very truly yours,

4*
15:15:56 +0400
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